
WAARC MINUTES 6/19/2025 
 
Members and guests:  Mark AB0DX, John B N0JDB, Michael W0HAF, Wayne KE0JVU, Rick 
KE0YYI, Barb KD0NEZ, Craig KC0YHU, Jeff I. KF0TQJ, Jeanine N0NBR, Lloyd KB0CFD, 
Vinny, Daniel KF0BVH, John W KG5EUN, Steve KR0TZ. 
 
The minutes were presented via email and accepted as presented. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented, discussed and approved as presented. 
 
We had planned to participate in Ridiculous Days but there were too many graduations so we 
opted out. 
POTA was held with 16 contacts because of very poor band conditions. 
Member Jeff I. took and passed his Amateur Extra. 
 
We received a review of the work on our new Comm Trailer.  Lots of work and looks good.  
Michael donated a weight distribution system for our use, and Mark donated an electric jack.  
Work has progressed to the point where we will use the new trailer on Field Day. 
 
We received a thank you for our help with the Kewash Trail Half Marathon and a monetary 
donation. 
 
Summer Field day is usually set up the night before but we are not able to set up early this year.  
All setup will be on Saturday morning.   
 
July 17 next meeting 
July 19 next VE test 
July 24 ARES meeting 
Steve moved to adjourn, Rick second.  Carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Wayne Gould, Sec.. 
 


